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Boulevard Nursery Site 

Comments accepted: 
January 4 – February 3, 2021 

Submit comments: 
Online:  

http://tcp.ecology.commentinp
ut.com/?id=shjp7 

By mail to: 
Frank Winslow, Site Manager 
1250 W Alder Street 
Union Gap, WA  98903-0009 
Phone: (509) 454-7835 
frank.winslow@ecy.wa.gov  

Site info: 
https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/gs
p/Sitepage.aspx?csid=223 
Facility Site ID: 3749 
Site Cleanup ID: 223 

Document review: 
While Washington’s Stay Home, 
Stay Healthy order is in effect, 
documents for review will be 
available online only.  
If you need access to a hard copy 
document or have other 
questions about accessing 
information, please contact 
Megan MacClellan at  
(360) 688-3730. 

 

Proposed Removal from the Hazardous Sites List    
The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) is proposing to 
remove the Boulevard Nursery site, located at 2021 Boulevard Road SE, 
in Olympia, Washington, from its Hazardous Sites List.   

Ecology is asking for your comments on the proposed removal of the 
site from the Hazardous Sites List. You are invited to: 

• Review the Boulevard Nursery No Further Action Letter, which 
describes why Ecology believes cleanup is complete and does 
not pose a threat to human health or the environment. 

• Send your comments to Ecology for consideration. Comments 
will be accepted January 4 – February 3, 2021. 

Site Background 
The property is currently a vacant lot that was formerly a landscape 
nursery. An investigation in 2009 found the pesticides Dieldrin and DDT 
in soil collected on the property. The amount of pesticides found were 
below state cleanup levels, but Ecology determined more testing was 
needed. A second round of soil testing in 2020 found that pesticide 
concentrations did not trigger the need for cleanup. Based on these 
results, Ecology has concluded that no further action is needed at the 
site. 

What Happens Next? 
After the public comment period ends, Ecology will review comments 
received during the comment period. If no changes are necessary, the 
site will be removed from the Hazardous Sites List. 

Boulevard Nursery, Olympia WA- 
Photo courtesy of Google Street View 
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Toxics Cleanup Program 
Attention Andrea Flaherty 
PO Box 47600 
Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

Boulevard Nursery, Olympia , WA 

Public comment period 
January 4, 2021 – February 3, 2021 

Ecology proposes that no further cleanup work 
is needed at the Boulevard Nursery site. We 
invite your comments on removing it from the 
state’s Hazardous Sites List. 

Site Information 
https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?
csid=223 

ADA Accessibility: To request an ADA accommodation, contact Megan MacClellan at 360-688-3730or email at 
first.last@ecy.wa.gov, or visit https://ecology.wa.gov/accessibility. For Relay Service or TTY call 711 or 877-833-
6341. 
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